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18th January 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
You may be aware of the upcoming National Education Union (NEU) industrial action by some 
teaching staff, which is set to take place on the following dates: Wednesday 1st February, 
Wednesday 1st March, Wednesday 15th March and Thursday 16th March. 
 
As a Federation we are assessing the potential impact of the industrial action on our schools 
and will be planning for these events. We will keep you fully informed of our plans for these 
days in advance of the planned action. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and support. 
 

Kind regards 

 

David Aldworth 

Executive Head Teacher 

Shenley Fields Nursery School 

 

 


